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The most recent CAPSS Release (4.6.0) was successfully implemented on January 19, 2017.  As mentioned 
previously, the enhancements and changes for this release did not require any system program changes 
(refer to December Release Notes 2016).   
The major enhancements in this release included: 

 Multi-Store error processing fix 

 Bulk file upload error message display 

 Display the breakdown of statistics to include transaction and item level totals for bulk uploads via 

API 

 Allow Multi-Store Administrators to manage Multi-Store Subscribers 

 Provide submission search with information on bulk upload statistics to store users 

 LEA search and stolen/pawn match notification enhancements 

 Broadcast on –demand system messages to all CAPSS users 

Next Planned Release is tentatively scheduled for mid February 2017. 
  4.7.0 Release enhancements will include: 

 Better error handling counts 

 Bulk upload tracking results for API and Multi- Store submissions  

 Provide clearer messages to the user 

 Allow LEA to search by Store name (bug fix) 

 User search tool enhancements 

The enhancements and changes scheduled for the 4.7.0 Release will not require any system program 
changes. 
 

Important notes:  

Please note that after January 31, 2017, CAPSS will begin the process to no longer support the old XML 
file version. 

 

Sandbox:  For those stores that would like test in a non –production environment the CAPSS Sandbox 
is available for testing (see CAPSS FAQ’s). 

 

For any CAPSS related questions you may contact the CAPSS unit via email at CAPSS@doj.ca.gov or by 
phone at (916) 210-3212.  
 

mailto:CAPSS@doj.ca.gov

